
Early Help
Support when your family needs it

Would your family benefit from FREE support, information, advice and linkages 
to support within your Community?  Early Help is here for you, providing early 
intervention and prevention.
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What is Early Help?

Early Help is a brief support service, aimed 
at assisting families to access programs and 
activities in their community. Reducing isolation 
and building confidence to keep families strong. 

To support your family and help you to try and 
solve problems by providing the right support at 
the right time.

Supporting to reduce the barriers  faced by 
families in accessing services.

Next steps?

Early Help practitioners are skilled at identifying 
suitable services to address any concerns that 
you have. They can work with you confidentially 
to link you and your family with appropriate 
services as identified by your experiences  
and goals.

Eligibility

•	� If you reside in Mornington Peninsula Shire, 
Frankston City, City of Kingston and  
Bayside City

•	� Available to families with children from birth  
to 18 years.

How to access Early Help?

Click on the link or Scan the QR code to 
complete the referral form and our friendly 
Early Help team will contact you within 2 
business days to discuss your support options.  
If you require further assistance with this 
process

        please email earlyhelp@familylife.com.au

Please note: *The Early Help program ‘is not’ for families that may be experiencing issues that are 
currently supported by Child Protection or Case Management Services. If your family requires 
more than brief support, information or advice please contact the Orange Door on 1800 319 353

https://www.familylife.com.au/early-help/
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